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11.6YD'S REGISTER OF SHIFPING

71, Fenchurch Street, London, E.C 3

Telegrams: Committee, Fen, London Telephone: ROYal 9166

14th January, 1959.

Dear Sir,
Motorship "TIRTONADI"

I have to acknowledge receipt of your
reports 8 & 9 No.5548 in respect of this vessel's
drydocking and machinery survey carried out at
your port in November.

It would appear however that no reply
has yet been received to my letter of the 23rd
Uctober and reminder of the 29th KNovember, 1958,
I shall therefore be glad if you will make
arrangements with Mr. McGinness for the First
Entry report which was enclosed with my letter
of the 23rd October to be completed and forwardai.
to this Office at an early date,

At the same time I shall be glad if
you will forward the necessar approved plans
showing modifications (if any§ which were carried
out during construction of the above ship together
with "As Built" plans and forging and casting
Certificates for the rudder and stern frame etc..

It was stated on page 4 of the First
Entry report that plans of cross sections, bulkheads
and general arrangement had been attached to the
report., As these plans do not appear to have
been received I shall be glad if you will also
arrange for them to accompany the above documents.

Assignment of class to this vessel is
being withheld pending receipt of the new First
Lgtry report and the necessary plans referred to
above., :

Yours faithfully,/
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